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Think Then Click 
These rules help us to stay safe on the Internet – 

Key Stage 1 and EYFS 

  We always follow the rules set by the school for the 

computer network and internet access. 

  We use the school’s computers appropriately. 

  If we find or see anything we think is inappropriate we 

tell a responsible adult.  If we see it again, we tell again. 

  If we hear about somebody else being unsafe or if we 

think they’re unsafe we tell a responsible adult. 

  We write kind, polite messages, following the principle 

of; if we haven’t got anything nice to say we don’t say 

anything at all. 

  We only message and email people we know and our 

parents know. 

  We share our login details with 1 responsible adult in 

school. 

  We never give out our personal information to anyone 


